
                             ALDEN SENIORS 

         

   Our first meeting of the New Year will be January 12,2022 at 1:00.              

 January 26, 2022 will be our Birthday meeting.                                                                                                         

        

• Tuesdays at 12:30 is Bingo with Gift cards given out each week.    

Wednesday at 10:00 is Exercise at the Center. Judy also does Zoom on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday at 10:00.    

    

   Jane Behrend is in charge of the Sunshine Club. If you have any news about 

someone sick or deceased, please contact her at 937 7292.      

Monica is collecting dues for 2022. 

    


